FAFSA COMPLETION SESSION
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Tuesday, December 10, 2024 at 5:30p.m. in LGI
Your child's high school career is drawing to a close. The last few years have certainly been challenging and rewarding as your student progressed academically and personally towards graduation day.
For many families, higher education is the next step of the journey. But with the stressors of the college application process and trying to figure out financial aid, you and your child are most likely starting to feel a bit overwhelmed.
Fortunately, there's help. The Western Wayne School Counseling Department is sponsoring a FAFSA (Financial Aid Form) COMPLETION SESSION. FAFSA is required to qualify for most student aid programs such as the Pennsylvania State Grant, Federal Pell Grant, institutional awards and low-cost federal student and parent loans.
We will have a representative from the PA Higher Education Assistance Agency/PA School Services Access Partner available to assist you as you complete the FAFSA. The representative will answer your questions and guide you along the way to submitting your financial aid form.
[image: ]In order to participate, you must bring the following:[image: ]
1. Create (and bring) a StudentAid.gov account (student and parents). Your StudentAid.gov account consists of a user created username and password to electronically access personal information on Federal Student Aid websites, including FAFSA on the Web.
2. Driver's License & Social Security numbers for student and parent.
3. 2023 Income tax information (W-2 info, IRS 1040,1040A, 1040EZ)
4. Any asset information for student and parent (savings/checking account balances, stocks, bonds).
5. The student’s school issued laptop with login credentials.

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
FAFSA Completion Session Registration
Name of Student: _____________________________________________

Name of Parent: ______________________________________________

Return this registration slip to guidance by Friday, December 6, 2024, or email that you are coming to kgribble@westernwayne.org. We need to know how many families are coming!
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